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LiFE Mission awareness among students 
Session on Mission LiFE by NBRI-EIACP in collaboration with CSIR-

Jigyasa (6th Nov 2023)  
 

 

Students from Kendriya Vidyalaya Barabanki visited CSIR-NBRI on November 

6, 2023. These students were introduced to the significance and role of Mission 

LIFE, as well as the NBRI-EIACP's outreach initiatives. Students learned about 

the LiFE MISSION and their role in promoting sustainable development in 

numerous areas of life. Dr. Pankaj Kumar Srivastava (Senior Principal Scientist, 

Coordinator, EIACP) addressed the role of NBRI-EIACP in achieving the 

Mission LiFE goals, with a special emphasis on the individual action items to 

living a sustainable life.  

 

Dr. Anju Patel, Scientist and Co-coordinator, NBRI-EIACP, focused on 

encouraging students to utilize organic products and discussed the detrimental 

effects of single-use plastics in depth.  

 

                   

 

                             



Dr. N Manika, Programme Officer at NBRI-EIACP, led a brainstorming session 

with the students to come up with ideas for encouraging change at the community 

and individual levels to instill mission LiFE in our everyday routine.  

 

NBRI-EIACP team members distributed newsletters, flyers, and brochures to the 

teachers as well as to the students. Students also took Mission LiFE Pledge and 

enjoyed clicking selfies at Mission LiFE selfie point. 112 students participated in 

the session. 

 

 

         

                    


